
 

 

 

 

‘It is like a mustard seed, which is the smallest of all 

seeds on earth. Yet when planted it grows and becomes 

the largest of all garden plants, with such big branches 

that the birds can perch in its shade.’ 

Mark 4: 31-32 
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   Newsletter 4  

 

Head Teacher’s News 

This morning, it was our Macmillan Coffee morning! Thank you so much to everyone who came and either 

donated cakes or bought a cup of tea and a slice (or two) of cake. This was the first time we have been able 

to hold such an event for quite a while, so it was lovely to see it so well attended. Well done to Miss Clark 

and the Year 5/6 class, who did an expert job of organising and serving. We will let you know how much 

money we managed to raise next week.   

On Saturday, we had the Radnage Revival at school. It was a gloriously 

sunny day and that was reflected in the great fun that everyone 

enjoyed: dancing, eating, drinking and a couple of special visitors – one 

had even made the journey from a galaxy far, far away. The main 

purpose of the event was bring our community back together, however 

it also raised some much needed funds for the PTA. We need to say a 

huge thank you to the whole PTA for organising a really fun day at 

quite short notice. Remember, all of our parents are automatically 

members of the PTA so, if you have any ideas about fundraising or 

helping out, please do share them. 

We have a quick message regarding drop off in the morning. Please 

remember that you can drop your children off and do not need to stay 

on the school playground. A member of staff will be on duty at the 

playground gate to ensure that the children are safe and watched over. 

Doing this will also free up the strain on our limited parking facilities. 

Don’t forget that the Rugged Radnage is fast approaching us. This is 
one of the most important fundraising events of the school year so, if you are able to help out, please do 

reply to the emails from earlier this week. 

Finally, we have lots of after school clubs running at the moment. One of our aims for this year is enhance 

our extra curricular offer after the challenges of the pandemic, so do please encourage your child to sign up! 

Have a lovely weekend and hopefully see lots of you tomorrow. 

 

Sam Browne 

Nurture. Grow. Shine 
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Diary Dates 

Date Occasion Location Who? 

September 2021 

Mon 27th  KS2 Drama Club Starts School Hall Children signed up 

Tues 28th  EYFS and KS1 Drama Club 

Starts 

Classroom Children signed up 

Weds 29th  Lunchtime Football Club Starts School Field KS2 

October 2021 

Tues 5th  District U11 Football 

tournament 

Princes Risborough School Selected Team 

Mon 11th  Individual School Photos School Hall All children (plus 

siblings) 

Weds 20th  - 9:00am Harvest Festival KS2 St Mary’s Radnage KS2 

Weds 20th – 2:00pm Harvest Festival EYFS + KS1 St Mary’s Radnage EYFS + KS1 

Thurs 21st  Break up for Half Term Whole School Everyone 

Fri 22nd  INSET Day Whole School Staff 

November 2021 

Mon 1st  School restarts Whole School Everyone 

Weds 3rd  Parents Evening School Hall Parents 

Thurs 4th Parents Evening School Hall Parents 

Sun 21st  Rugged Radnage Village Hall Everyone 

December 2021 

Weds 1st  Flu Vaccinations School Hall Children 

Tues 7th  Nativity Dress Rehearsal School Hall Children 

Thurs 9th  Nativity School Hall Children and parents 

Fri 10th  Secret Present Room and Pop 

Up Café 

School Hall Children and parents 

Tues 14th  Christmas Crafternoon Whole School Children 

Thurs 16th  Reception and Year 1/2 visit to 

Norden Farm 

Norden Farm Reception and Year 

1/2 

Fri 17th  Christingle School Hall Children 

Fri 17th  Carol Concert School Hall Children and parents 

Fri 17th – 1:30pm Break up for Christmas Whole School Everyone 
 

 

 

Gina for being a great listener and taking responsibility for her learning 

Gina for being a great listener and taking responsibility in her learning 

Ellis for making good choices at all times 

Louie for always showing respect through politeness, careful listening and being ready to 

learn 

Charlie for making great progress in Maths and showing independence 

Star of the Week 
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